
Welcome to Year 4!



Greetings

It is a pleasure to welcome you and your child(ren) back for another 
academic year. In Year 4, there will be a lot of familiar faces and new ones 
as well. The Year 4 team comprises of:

 Mr Dorimain – 4RD - Year 4 Leader

 Miss Turnbull – 4AT

 Miss Gondhia – 4PG

 Mrs Khan – 4FK

The wider teaching team includes:

 Ms Harrigan



What we will be learning

 During the course of the year, pupils will be learning 

about the Romans, Vikings and Anglo-Saxons. We are 

currently engaging in our learning about the Romans 

through a historical fiction text – Romans on the Rampage 

by Jeremy Strong. Other texts we will be reading this 

term include Mr Stink and Charlotte’s Web.



Claycots Core Values

We are a school community that is:

Ready to learn;

Respectful of themselves and others;

Safe



Uniform

Please ensure that your child(ren) attend school each day in full school 

uniform. Appropriate school attire is listed in the table below. On Mondays,

when Year 4 have PE, pupils can attend school in their PE kit for the entire 

school day. Appropriate PE attire is listed below as well. 



What we expect from all pupils



How do we reward positive behaviour?

Positive behaviours are rewarded through whole school systems which include:

➢ Recognition on the classroom recognition board.

➢ Postcards, text messages home and stickers.

➢ Headteacher awards and house points.

In Year 4, our recognition board is based around Pokémon. Your child has a booklet 

where they collect the Pokémon they’ve earned from displaying excellent 

behaviour. Please ask your child about the Pokémon they’ve earned and what they 

earned it for.



House teams



• Siblings will be in the same house.

• There will be opportunities to earn house points for various 

things such as for outstanding homework and conduct around 

the school. 

• There will be lots of exciting House Competitions throughout 

the year, such as sports day. 

How Does the House System Work?



Homework

Pupils will receive homework through Mathletics, reading and spelling.

 Please ensure pupils are practising their times tables (1-12) whenever 

possible – even for 15 minutes.

If pupils are missing log in information please speak to the class teacher. 



Please come and talk to us…

If you would like to discuss anything please speak to 
your child’s Class teacher as your first point of contact.  

1. Class Teacher

2. Year Leader – Mr Dorimain

Please be aware that during the morning it will not be possible to speak to your child’s class 
teacher as they will be inside the building ready to receive their class. Please write a note if 
urgent and hand in by your child or speak to your child’s class teacher at the end of the day 
once they have dismissed their class.

Concerns



Thank you!
We are pleased to have the opportunity to have your child(ren) back at 

school to learn, socialise and grow under our care once more.

Thank you for your support.


